

## **Physical Education at Kingfisher Hall Primary**

Dear Parents/Carers,

Welcome to the new academic year and I hope you all had a restful summer break. We would like to let you know about a few changes to the PE curriculum this year:

- Children must now come into school wearing their full labelled PE kit on their allocated PE day (please see below). They will not have to wear their regular school uniform on that day. This allows us to spend more time actually teaching the lessons.
- Both indoor and outdoor PE will happen on the same day.
- We have purchased a set of balance and pedal bikes and learning to ride a two wheeled bike proficiently will now be in the Year 1 Curriculum

The following information below outlines which day your child needs to come into school wearing their labelled PE kit every week:

Reception – Thursdays

Year 1 – Wednesdays

Year 2 - Tuesdays

Year 3 – Fridays

Year 4 – Tuesdays

Year 5 – Wednesdays

Year 6 – Thursdays

## PE Kits

- Gold/ yellow polo shirt with school logo
- Plain navy/black shorts or jogging bottoms
- Trainers
- School uniform jumper (for outdoor PE)

Thank you for your continued support,

Kind regards,

PE Lead

Miss C Nuamah

